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Dear Parent, 
The academic session 2022-23 has begun in full swing and the students are well connected 
with their teachers. As the summer temperature is soaring high, children look forward to 
the vacation time when they can relax, visit friends and family, travel to see places and chill 
out enjoying those little pleasures of life which often get left behind during the busy school 
routine. The summer break is from May 23 to June 30, 2022. The school will reopen on 
July 01, 2022.  
 
Vacation is the time for children to explore their myriad interests and indulge in various 
activities which lead to their all-round development. To ensure that they have constructive 
holidays, some Holiday Homework and Projects are being given which will keep them 
active, aware and observant. These projects can easily be done by them, however, you can 
assist them only when required. These will indeed provide them an enjoyable learning 
experience. To keep the students busy and connected with their text books, homework 
assignments for each class have been prepared to help them enrich their knowledge, revise 
their syllabus and hone their writing skills. The students are advised to follow their self-
drawn timetable during the vacation for systematic study, as the Periodic Test-I for all the 
classes will be held in second week of July 2022.  They should utilize their free time engaging 
themselves in hobbies and general study. They should be encouraged to extend help to their 
parents in household chores, which eventually builds up their self-confidence. 
 
In accordance with the guidelines of CBSE, The school incorporates in its pedagogy - 
integrated, project-based learning wherein students will prepare projects for all the 
subjects based on a common theme. This endeavour has been taken up with the objective 
of developing in students the ability to integrate diverse subjects or fields and enjoy 
collaborative learning. Such integrated projects will ensure that no student stays out of the 
learning path.  
Holidays homework can be downloaded from school website www.davschoolpemn.org. 

http://www.davschoolpemn.org/


 

 
General Instructions:  

 Integrated projects of all the subjects are to be done on coloured A4 size sheets in a 
creative and innovative way and compiled in a beautifully decorated folder. 

 Credit will be given to the original ideas, illustrations and the creative use of the 
materials. 

 The project should include the following: 
a) The cover page should have the project title, the student’s information, the school’s 
name and the academic year. 
b) Index: a list of contents with the page numbers. 
c) Acknowledgements (acknowledging the institutions and persons who have 
helped) 

 
Tips for the students: 

 Read books (Be it fables, fairy tales, comic books, novels, autobiographies or 
encyclopedia). Be imaginative and go on a fantasy tour. 

 Run exercise, sweat! Channel your energy and enjoy playing indoor/outdoor games. 
 Enhance your communication skills by conversing with your friends and family in 

English. 
 Explore the culture and heritage of the world by visiting the heritage sites virtually. 
 Download the app ‘Google Earth’ and enjoy virtual tours around the world. Plan a 

family picnic to ‘Waste to Wonder park’ (Sarai Kale Khan) or the newly opened 
‘Bharat Darshan park (Punjabi Bagh) and experience how waste can be converted 
into wonder! 

 Prepare well for Periodic Test-I, to be held in July 2022. 
 
Note for the parents: 

 From July 01, 2022, Regular school timings 8:00 am to 2:00 pm will be followed. 
Keeping in view the safety of student’s school gates will open at 7:40 am with effect 
from July 01, 2022. Parents are requested to make necessary arrangements for safe 
commuting of their wards. 

 For any school to function well, the co-operation of the parents is a must. The school 
invites parent volunteers to accompany students on the existing bus routes. 
Interested parents may give their names to the class teacher or at the school reception 
by June 10, 2022. 

 
May God protect all from every evil and bless all with sound health and immense happiness. 

Looking forward to meeting all after a rejuvenating summer break. 
 
Best Wishes! 
Sonia Malik 
Principal 


